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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You will receive by email an invitation to sign up for the SIMS parent app. The email 

will have an activation code and will take you straight to the website.  Once you 

have logged into the app you can then download the SIMS parent app to your phone. 

 

The website is sims-parent.co.uk   and the app is called SIMS parent and the icon looks 

like this: 

 
 

Once you have the app on your phone or are able to log into the website - we would 

ask that check your child's contact details, to ensure they are they are correct and up 

to date. Please edit any details that are not correct.  Any changes that you make will 

not update immediately, as they need to be authorised on the school’s system, which 

will be completed within one working day. 

 

We are aware that some parents activated the app last school year, so if you are 

already using the app then please ignore the invitation email and please just check 

that the contact details are up to date. The SIMS parent app will be sent to all parents 

with parental responsibility and each parent can have their own log in and can amend 

their own contact details separately.  

 

Initially the app will only show you your child's timetable and enable you to update 

student details, but the schools plan is to use the app for much more such as 

communicating your child’s report, rather than printing it. So, it will be essential for 

you to have the app downloaded. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school and me in the first 

instance. 

 

Rachel Will 
 

Rachel Will 

Data Manager 

Plymouth High school for Girls. 

http://sims-parent.co.uk/

